
Important information! 
 
 
To:  All GER majors and minors  
 

From:  Barbara Kosta, Department Head  
  Department of German Studies 
 

Subject Federation of German-American Clubs (FGAC/VDAC) Scholarship 
 
 
We will be awarding two Federation of German-American Clubs Scholarships for study 
at a German university during the coming academic year.  These scholarships are funded 
by the Federation of German-American Clubs in cooperation with the Department of 
German Studies at the University of Arizona. 
 
(Each provides approximately 4,500 Euro for ten months.) 
 
To qualify, you must meet the following criteria: 
 

1) have taken at least two years of college German or equivalent by the date of 
departure 

2) at least Junior standing at time of departure – Fall 2017 
3) at least a “B” average in all college courses taken, and “B+” in all college 

German courses 
4) still be an undergraduate during the year abroad  
5) be a U.S. citizen 
6) not be married (a requirement of the German government) 

 
To apply: 
 

• Pick up an application form in the main office of the Department of German 
Studies (Learning Services Building, Third Floor). 

• Please submit your application with all supporting materials to Holly Lysne 
(Learning Services Building, German Studies Department) by December 1. 

• Up to two scholarships will be awarded by February 1, after applications have 
been reviewed and personal interviews with applicants have been conducted by 
the screening committee. 

 
For more details, contact: Professor Barbara Kosta, Department Head, Learning Services 
Building, Room 304, 520-621-7385. 
 
 


